
ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE CHIEF VETERINARY OFFICER 
FOR PASSENGERS TRAVELLING FROM GREAT BRITAIN

According to the confirmation of cases of foot and mouth disease (FMD) 

in  the  territory  of  Great  Britain,  Chief  Veterinary  Officer  of  Poland 
appeals to the persons, who had contact with the susceptible animals 

(cattle,  sheep,  goats,  pigs  and  other  biungulates  e.g.  deer,  llamas, 

camels, antelopes, etc.) during their stay in Great Britain, especially in 

the  Surrey  County  -  that  is  persons,  who  have  stayed  or  worked  in 

holdings where abovementioned animals are kept or persons who were 

in contact with those animals in the other circumstances, to, before they 
will be in contact with the animals mentioned above in the territory 
of Poland:
• apply  restricted  hygiene  rules,  inter  alia  to  change  their  clothes. 

Clothes, which have been used before during the contact with animals, 

should be cleaned and disinfected if it possible;

• clean and disinfect  footwear,  if  it  has  been used before  during  the 

contact with the susceptible animals;

• use  clothes  different  from  those  used  during  the  contact  with 

susceptible animals in the territory of Great Britain.


